
 

Product End-Of-Life Notification: 
K9F1G08U0F-5CB0000 et al. 

               November 30th, 2018 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective immediately, Samsung Electronics Co., Ltd.(“Samsung”) is announcing the manufacture 
discontinuation and End of Life(“EOL”) of the following products:    

 
EOL Devices – K9F1G08U0F-5CB0000 Etc. products 

Package Density Family Grade Module 

FBGA 1Gb 1GNDFLASHF Commercial K9F1G08U0F-5CB0000 

      Industrial K9F1G08U0F-5IB0000 

  2Gb 2GNDFLASHD Commercial K9F2G08U0D-5CB0000 

      Industrial K9F2G08U0D-5IB0000 

  4Gb 4GNDFLASHF Commercial K9F4G08U0F-5CB0000 

      Industrial K9F4G08U0F-5IB0000 

TSOP 1Gb 1GNDFLASHF Commercial K9F1G08U0F-SCB0000 

      Industrial K9F1G08U0F-SIB0000 

  2Gb 2GNDFLASHD Commercial K9F2G08U0D-SCB0000 

      Industrial K9F2G08U0D-SIB0000 

  4Gb 4GNDFLASHF Commercial K9F4G08U0F-SCB0000 

      Industrial K9F4G08U0F-SIB0000 

  8Gb 8GNDFLASHDF Commercial K9K8G08U0F-SCB0000 

      Industrial K9K8G08U0F-SIB0000 

  16Gb 16GNDFLASHQF Commercial K9WAG08U1F-SCB0000 

      Industrial K9WAG08U1F-SIB0000 

 
1. The last day for the customers to place Non-Cancellable, Non-Reschedulable(“NCNR”) Last-

Time Buy Orders(“LTBOs”) of all the affected products is:  
May 31st, 2019 
 

2. The last shipment day of all the affected products is: 
November 30th, 2019 
 

3. For more information such as replacement products, please contact your local Samsung 
representatives. 

 
We, in Samsung, would like to take this opportunity to express our sincere appreciation towards 
you, our customers, who have been using and supporting the affected products and look forward 
to continuously working with you throughout our new products.  
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
NAND Marketing Group 
Memory Marketing Team  
Samsung Electronics Co., LTD  


